
                                                 

 

 

August 02, 2024  

 

From Officer Joe  

Re: Fort 4 Fitness and Saturday Morning Shabbat  

Hello Everyone,  

It’s that time of year again.  Fort-4-Fitness will be holding their event on Saturday,      

September 28, 2024.    

As it usually does, this will impede your access to the Temple for Saturday Morning Shabbat 

Services.    

We feel we have developed a solution that, as it’s been shown in the past few years, is workable 

for all involved.   

If you are attending this Service, you will be receiving a very bright piece of paper with  

“TEMPLE” printed on it.  Please place that paper on your dashboard so it’s visible.  The ONLY 

entry and exit into the neighborhood will be at Fairfield Avenue/West Fairfax Avenue.  Please 

DO NOT attempt to enter the area via another route.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to Samara (260) 433-

9177 or one of the officers working at the Temple in the weeks to come.    

 

 

Most Sincerely,  

 


